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Norwegian reports 11 per cent passenger
growth in May

Norwegian carried more than 2.9 million passengers in May, an increase of 11
per cent compared to the same month last year. The load factor was 86.5 per
cent.

A total of 2,923,597 passengers chose to fly with Norwegian in May, 281,931
more than the same period last year. The total traffic growth (RPK) increased
by 17 per cent, while the capacity growth (ASK) increased by 19 per cent.



Norwegian CEO Bjørn Kjos said: “We are very pleased to see that more
passengers chose to fly Norwegian. Our international growth continues, in
line with the company’s global strategy, enabling us to create more jobs. The
launch of our new long-haul base in Rome and the routes to New York, Los
Angeles and San Francisco have been very well received on both sides of the
Atlantic.”

Norwegian operated 99.7 per cent of the scheduled flights in May, of which
82.7 per cent departed on time.

Norwegian’s fleet renewal program continues with full force in 2017. The
company took delivery of one Boeing 787-9 Dreamliner and three Boeing
737-800s in May. With an average age of only 3.6 years, Norwegian’s fleet is
one of the world’s “greenest” and most modern.

Please find more information in the attached traffic report.

About Norwegian

Norwegian is the largest Norwegian airline and one of Europe’s leading low-
cost carriers. The company has around 4,500 employees and offers a
comprehensive route network between Nordic countries and destinations in
Europe. Since 2002, more than 300 million passengers have flown with
Norwegian. The most important task has been to offer affordable plane
tickets to all and to offer more freedom of choice along the journey.

Norwegian is a driving force for sustainable solutions and the transformation
of the aviation industry. The company’s goal is to reduce its CO2 emissions by
45 percent within 2030. To this means, the company is renewing its fleet,
promoting sustainable aviation fuel, reducing its waste, and using wind and
weather data to calculate the most efficient fuel-saving flights routes.
Norwegian wants to become the sustainable choice for its passengers.
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